
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – MARCH 2025 

SPECIAL ACTIVITIES TERM 1 2025  –  
 
BOOK SWAP – WEEK 8 – either swap a book OR 
pay 50c for each book purchased. 
  
EASTER RAFFLE – tickets available week 7 
 
CLUB COMPETITION – 30th March – entries close 
soon. See your email for details. 
 
SALE TABLE (plants too!) – WEEKS 9 and 10 
 
 
 

ENROLMENTS for term 2 – occur in a couple of 
stages – refer to your email for more information. 
It is important to note that class registrations do not 
automatically roll over from one term to the next.  
                                                                                 
(1) if you wish to stay in the same class at the same 
time on the same day THEN go into your portal after 
the date given, filter to find term 2 classes and 
reselect the same class. Only current participants 
can do this. Two weeks are given for everyone to 
reselect their class. 
 
(2) if you wish to change days or times, then contact 
enrollment@sbagc.com.au and request to be put on 
the waitlist for first priority.  
 
(3) Once those on the waitlist have been given the 
option of changing, enrolments will be opened for 
others to change if they would like. 
 
REMINDER that there is a late fee of $20 to help 
cover the extra administration costs involved in 
chasing up unpaid fees. 

THANKYOU TO THOSE WHO SUPPORTED THE HOPPING CHALLENGE and SALE 

TABLE – we raised $350. 

ANZAC DAY – if you can assist with 
wreath laying, please speak to 
Tracey or email info@sbagc.com.au 

REMINDER -                                           
NO PHOTOGRAPHY IS 
PERMITTED IN THE GYM – even of 
your own children - in accordance 
with Office of the Children’s Guardian 
guidelines and club policy. 
 
SIGNING IN - All participants must be 
signed in by someone over 18.  It is 
unsafe for children to walk through 
the carpark unsupervised.  
 

LOLLIES – we are no longer selling lollies at the gym except on special occasions (eg 
competitions) or for Fundraising.  

TRACKSUIT ORDERS CLOSE – Friday March 21st, 
2025. Order forms are at the front desk. 

UPSTAIRS HALL available for hire. 
Please pass on our contact details 
Hallbooking@sbagc.com.au and 
someone will get back to you as soon 
as possible. More details are 
available on our website. 

Our HOMESCHOOL CLASS will be 
discontinued in term 2 unless we get 
at least 4 more participants. If you are 
interested contact 
enrollment@sbagc.com.au BEFORE 
23rd March 2025.   

CLUB COMPETITION BBQ – if you 
are attending the Club Competition 
on the 30th March and would be able 
to assist with the BBQ, please let us 
know before 23rd March on 
info@sbagc.com.au. All help is 
greatly appreciated. 
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